
 
 

 

POLICY 
 

The Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board recognizes that Supervisory Officers are 

integral leaders of Catholic school communities and that they play a central, essential and 

influential role in the achievement, well- being and faith development of students.  The Board also 

recognizes the importance of the Ontario Leadership Framework (OLF) for Catholic system-level 

leaders, which includes the practices and personal leadership resources that contribute to the 

development of a strong Catholic school system.  It is the policy of the Board that all Supervisory 

Officers take part in performance appraisals to foster their ongoing development as system leaders 

through establishing goals, ongoing learning and continuous improvement. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

APPROVED Regular Meeting – April 16, 2025  
 Motion – B-985  

    
    

   
 

 

POLICY TITLE: 
 

SUPERVISORY OFFICER 
PERFORMANCE APPRAISAL 

 

Approved: 
 

April 16, 2025 

  Amended:  
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